
 
 

TO:  All Parishes and Religious Communities in the Diocese of St. Catharines 

FROM: Bishop Gerard Bergie 

DATE:  May 14, 2021 

 

Dear Clergy, Religious and faithful of the Diocese: 

All pastoral appointments noted below take effect August 4, 2021 unless otherwise indicated. 

 

Appointment of Pastors 

Father Peter Rowe – St. Vincent de Paul Parish, Niagara-on-the-Lake  

Father Randy Gallant – St. Mary of the Assumption Parish, St. Catharines 

Father Mathew Pendanathu – St. Thomas More Parish, Niagara Falls 

Father Janusz Roginski, S.A.C. – St. Therese of Lisieux Parish, Port Colborne 

Father Stephen Bruzzese – St. Denis Parish, St. Catharines 

Appointment of Parochial Vicars 

Father Chad Grennan – Cathedral of St. Catherine of Alexandria, St. Catharines (June 30, 2021) 

Father Stephen Innamorati – Our Lady of the Scapular Parish, Niagara Falls 

Appointment of Administrator 

Father Jacek Kryn, S.A.C. – St. Ann Parish, Fenwick (June 30, 2021) 

New Clergy to the Diocese 

Father Jacek Kryn, S.A.C. (Fr. Kryn has served in the Diocese of Hamilton since 2007, most 

recently at St. Gabriel Parish, Burlington) 

Father Janusz Roginski, S.A.C. (Fr. Roginski has served in the Diocese of Hamilton since 2006, 

most recently at St. Gabriel Parish, Burlington). 

I wish to welcome Father Jacek Kryn, S.A.C. and Father Janusz Roginski, S.A.C. to the Diocese 

of St. Catharines and wish them many blessings in their new assignments. 
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Retirements 

Father Michael Andrysiak 

I am most grateful to Fr. Michael Andrysiak for his dedicated service to the Diocese of St. 

Catharines and wish him many blessings as he begins his retirement. 

For Your Information 

Seminarian Daniel Corso – Summer Intern at the Cathedral of St. Catherine of Alexandria, St. 

Catharines (May 1, 2021 – August 20, 2021)  

Seminarian Brian Izzard – residing at St. Stephen Parish, Cayuga for the summer months. 

Seminarian Yohander Sanchez Mora – residing at St. Joseph Parish, Grimsby for the summer 

months. 

 

I sincerely thank all those who agreed to these transfers and assure them of my prayerful best 

wishes. 
 


